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The Coronado Unified School District Governing Board has issued an amended version of its June 20, 
2021 statement concerning the post game incident that occurred in the Coronado High School 
gymnasium after the championship basketball game against Orange Glen High School on June 19, 
2021.  
 
The reissued statement reads as follows: 
 

Dear Orange Glen Community,  
  
On behalf of the CUSD Governing Board, we extend a full and formal apology to the Orange 
Glen High School athletes, known as the Patriots, as well as their peers, parents, teachers, and 
staff. 
  
The CUSD Governing Board supports the statement of Superintendent Mueller.    

   
The referenced statement issued by Superintendent Mueller on June 20, 2021 reads as follows:  
 

I was appalled to learn that immediately following the basketball game last night, members of 
our community were involved in an altercation and unsportsmanlike conduct which included 
throwing tortillas at our visitors from Orange Glen. This behavior is reprehensible. We cannot 
allow anyone in our community to be made to feel unwelcome and we send our deep and 
sincere apology to the Orange Glen community. The individuals who participated in these 
actions do not reflect our school district values. I want to make it clear that there is no place for 
such conduct in Coronado Unified School District. Swift action will be taken to address all those 
involved, and they will be held accountable. It is our hope to create opportunities to dialogue 
with the Orange Glen community in an attempt to repair. We are hopeful that this experience 
can be used as a teachable moment to educate our students on the impact of words and 
actions, and to reflect and learn from it to move forward to increased awareness and respect to 
match our high expectations.   
 
CUSD remains steadfast in our determination to create an environment in which all students 
and staff feel safe, valued, and respected. We have a commitment to stand against any act of 
bias. We all still have important work to do in order to achieve our mission.  
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